
From: Micaela Doyle
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 12:13 PM
To: Matthew Conway; Rachael Caggiano; James Nichols; Tracey Quartiano
Subject: Letter of Resignation 
 
Dear Derby Administration,

I herby resign, effective June 30, 2020, as a special education teacher. I am grateful for all the 
opportunities for professional and personal development I have been given and I have 
particularly enjoyed being part of the Derby family. Thank you for the advice and mentoring 
these past few year. It has been a privilege to work for you. 

Sincerely,

Micaela Doyle 


